
Winter Queer Student Luncheon
Students gathered in the Penguin Student Lounge on January 14
for the Winter Queer Luncheon, an event designed to foster
community, connection, and belonging.

The Importance of Unlearning
An academic advisor at Clark, Diane DeVore shared her story at
the first Queer Student Luncheon of the academic year.
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